
 

Wickersley Neighbourhood Plan  
 
Notice of Correction  
 
There are three errors in the Wickersley Neighbourhood Plan in relation to locally listed 

buildings. These relate to numbers given to locally listed buildings. Should the Plan pass 

referendum, these errors will be corrected in the final version of the documents when the 

Plan is made by the Council.  

 

Wickersley Neighbourhood Plan  

 

Page 22, Policy GP4  

 

Locally Listed Building no. 26 is given as 11 & 13 Wood Lane, Wickersley. It should read 

as 11 & 15 Wood Lane, Wickersley.  

Correction: Amend the wording in Policy GP4 and in Appendix B (page 106).  

 

Page 24, Figure 5: Map 2 of Locally Listed Buildings  

 

Locally Listed Building no. 37 Wickersley War Memorial, Morthen Road is shown in the 

wrong location on the map at no. 14 Morthen Road.  

Correction: Amend Figure 5 to show the correct location of the war memorial and remove 

the shading from no. 14 Morthen Road.  

 

Nos. 48a and 50 Morthen Road are incorrectly identified as Locally Listed Buildings.  

Correction: Amend Figure 5 to remove the shading from these buildings.  

 

This notice and the Wickersley Neighbourhood Plan are available on the Council’s 
neighbourhood planning webpage at:  
https://www.rotherham.gov.uk/planning-development/neighbourhood-plan/4  
 
A hard copy of this notice and the Wickersley Neighbourhood Plan can also be inspected 
at the following locations (during opening hours):  
 

• Wickersley Library and Neighbourhood Hub, 286 Bawtry Road, Wickersley, 
Rotherham, S66 1JJ  
 

• Riverside Library, Main Street, Rotherham, S60 1AE  
 

For further information, please contact Rachel Overfield, Planning Officer on 01709 

254746 and/or the Planning Policy team on 01709 823869 during normal office hours or 

email planning.policy@rotherham.gov.uk  

https://www.rotherham.gov.uk/planning-development/neighbourhood-plan/4
mailto:planning.policy@rotherham.gov.uk

